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June 24, 2019 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF AWARD – BONDS NOT REQUIRED 
 
 
Dorsey Landscape & Irrigation, Inc. 
PO Box 3608 
Pembroke, NC 28372 
 
 
Contract No.:   54-CA-03-11901874  
TIP No.:  N/A 
Federal Aid No.: N/A 
WBS Element:  Various 
Counties:   Brunswick, New Hanover, & Pender 
Description:       On Call Annual Seeding and Mulching 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hunt: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Dorsey Landscape & Irrigation, Inc. has been awarded the contract for the 
above project based on the bid submitted on June 7th, 2019 in the amount of $498,300.00. 
 
Please provide a current Certificate of Insurance (if not already provided) within 14 calendar days from 
the date you receive your award letter. Certificate of insurance should be returned to Margaret Porter . 
Ms. Porter’s mailing address is 803 Penderlea Hwy. Burgaw NC. 28425.   
 
In addition, your attention is directed to Articles 107-16, 108-1, and 108-3 of the Standard Specifications 
relative to prosecution of work, progress schedule and preconstruction conference.  Information regarding 
these items should be addressed prior to beginning work.  Please forward remaining information to this 
office, as soon as possible so that a preconstruction conference can be held.  Our mailing address is 803 
Penderlea Hwy. Burgaw NC. 28425 and telephone number is (910) 259-4919. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

In accordance with Article 104-2 of the Standard Specifications, it will be necessary for you to submit the 
name of those individuals within your organization who will be authorized to sign supplemental 
agreements that may be necessary in the performance of the work under this contract.  Please furnish this 
information to our office. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (910) 259-4919. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel F. Jones 
Division Roadside Environmental Engineer 
 
 
DFJ 
 
 
cc: D. Chad Kimes, PE, Deputy Division Engineer 
 Katie Hite, PE, Division Project Development Engineer 
 Kevin Bowen, PE, Division Construction Engineer 
 Robert Vause, PE, Division Maintenance Engineer 
 
 
 

 


